
PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The City of Grantville will hold a public hearing on Monday, February 28, 

2022, at 6:30 p.m. at the Glanton Municipal Complex.  The purpose of the 

public hearing will be to receive public comment regarding a 

recommendation of the Planning Commission concerning the application for 

a Special Use Permit by Russell Knight for a Tattoo Parlor to be located at 

16 Main Street, Suite D in the City of Grantville and further identified as 

parcel number G04 0017 002.  The parcel is zoned Commercial Residential 

(CR).  A copy of the Special Use application and the Planning Commission 

recommendation will be on file for public review in the office of the City 

Clerk, Glanton Municipal Complex, 123 Lagrange Street, Grantville, GA 

30220. 

 


